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August 11, 2012
To: American Legion Riders

Please accept our appreciation for your group’s participation and
contribution to the success of the Meacham Open House/ Fly In on

July 21, 2012. The display of over 70 motorcycles and 200 bikers and
supporters was truly awesome. Your position in front of the terminal and
later at the local museums contributed to the high attendance generated for
the event.

Your perseverance of the extremely warm conditions was appreciated. We
hope most of your group was able to take advantage of our efforts to
provide shelter, hot dogs, and water, which were greatly needed on a day
when the temperature reached 105 degrees, even higher on the aircraft
parking ramp.

Logo’s were displayed and recognition of your sponsorship was
provided in our newspaper ads, brochures, emails, and other promotional
activities to the extent possible.

We look forward to working with you and your staff on future events that will
honor our military and provide exposure for our organizations dedicated to
promoting aviation history and educational opportunities to young and old.
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Wittiam M. Guy, Events Coordinator
Brigadier General USAF (ret)
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